
10/6/22, 7:54 AM City of Los Angeles Mail - Public Comments Not Uploaded Council File Number # 22-0454

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=d7f4f8eac1&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1745795783288020078&simpl=msg-f%3A17457957832… 1/1

Public Comments Not Uploaded Council File Number # 22-0454

1 message

Mischa Pfister <mischaddiction@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 2:56 PM
Reply-To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org
To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org

Re: The Pacific Dining Car

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Mischa Pfister and I reside in North Hollywood. Given its history, the countless memories created therein, and simply the delicious food, I would like to
see the Pacific Dining Car, and the building as a whole, be designated / protected. We Americans have a habit of tearing down the old to build anew, but in this
case, I feel it's important to maintain a physical connection with our past in order to share it with future generations.

While I was unable to virtually attend the meeting today, I appreciate you taking the time to read what I would have voiced aloud.

Kind regards,

Mischa Pfister


